
                             HOA Meeting 8/1/1013 

  Meeting was called to order at 5:30pm, all members were in 
attendance except for Michelle Cooke and Brian Bittinger  

•  Motion was made to change the barn contract allowing the 
arena and round pen to be rented by members of CB only. 
Contract was updated and approved  

•  

• After speaking with the insurance company, there needs to 
be a liability waiver signed to use the pool and barn to 
protect the HOA. A liability waiver will be created for the pool 
to use moving forward. The barn contract serves a liability 
waiver for the barn. 

•  

• Back to School Movie Night in/at the pool will take place on 
August 25th, starting around 8:30. Mario Cart will be the 
movie playing and popcorn, ice cream and hot dogs will be 
provided. 

•  

• The pool will be closing for the season on September 10th. 

 

     Our next community HOA meeting will be on August 17th @            
7pm and all residents are welcome and encouraged to attend. 

 


